
 

 Learning with Parents 

 
 
Dear parents 
 
During the Autumn term, we conducted a survey around parent opinion on HOMEWORK.  
We had an incredible amount of feedback and we have used this to review our current 
homework offer. 

 
   From the feedback received, parents have requested guidance in helping them 

support their child in home learning rather than formal homework.  Parents 
have request some form of access to resources to work alongside their child 
so we have been exploring the best ways to do this.  As a result of our 
research we have teamed up with “Learning with Parents”. 
 

This is an online portal that allows teachers to allocate an aspect of learning related to their 
childs current class learning and set an activity that parents can complete with their child at 
home.   
 
Parents will have their own 
personal login to access the 
portal.  Each activity has a 
supporting video and 3 activities 
to choose from.  Each activity 
uses resources from around the 
home and make learning fun but 
meaningful. Parents will be able 
to add comments and when 
children complete an activity, 
they will receive a reward.  
 
We understand that sometimes WIFI and data can be a challenge but we can help with this 
and Learning from parents can issue a SIM card with data for families that need it. 
 
There is a reading log but we are just exploring this to see if this is a suitable replacement for 
the reading log books we currently use.  We will keep you updated. 
 
As a school have purchased this resource until the end of the school year and at the end of 
the year we will ask parents to share their thoughts around this resource.  If it is well used, 
we will renew our subscription ready for September. 
 
We will be hosting a launch event in the new year and arrange a session for parents to see it in 
action. Watch out for your invite. 

Yours Sincerely 
Mrs Cavanagh 

 


